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XOOPS Foundation Site Opens
XOOPS News

Posted by: Steve

Posted on : 2007/10/2 1:40:00

The XOOPS Foundation web site opened October 1st, 2007 as a placeA of communication and a
tool to help achieve the Foundation mission: support the XOOPS Project and the XOOPS
Community in any way it can.

This site will allow you to contact the XOOPS Foundation directly: in order to request support for
XOOPS related projects (liaison, conferences, exhibitions, publicity, documentation, representation,
and more). It will also allow you to donate to future XOOPS Foundation projects, to allow the
continued support to the Community & Project.

We look forward to hearing how we can help you, and how you can help XOOPS.

The XOOPS Foundation Board

http://xoopsfoundation.org/
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